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The City of Chico Animal Services will be holding an open house on Friday, February 1
st
 from 

12 Noon until 5:00 PM.  Come join us in celebrating one year of operations, take a tour of our 

new kennel facility and find out more about our new cat intake policies.   

 

For more information, please contact the Chico Animal Shelter at 530-894-5630, visit our 

website at www.chicoanimalshelter.org, or “friend” us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/chicoanimalshelter. 

 


